Newsletter

May Edition



If you did not already know, Egatha's Lebanon-based team operates in conjunction with the Daughters of Charity, a Catholic-based apothecary located in one of the poorest neighborhoods in Beirut, known as the Karm-El-Zeitoun Dispensary. To meet our growing needs, Egatha has likewise established a distribution office in the old city of Tyre. This office is where our team of physicians and volunteers organize patients' medications. In the past, we have held over-the-counter drug drives, allowing us to acquire the medicines our patients need domestically and send them abroad. Among various other shortages, Lebanon is suffering from crippling drug scarcity.

We asked our patrons to delegate their donations to a specific initiative during our fundraiser this past Sunday (6/12). As a reminder, Egatha is currently pursuing four distinct initiatives:

- (1) Preventative Care / Diagnostics / Diabetes Mgmt
- (2) Cancer Treatments
- (3) Emergency Medicine / Surgery
- (4) Inpatient Admission



Highlights

Egatha's Office

 Review of new developments and our fundraiser!

Our Success Stories

• See who we have helped in the last two months!



MAY 2022 VOLUME 2





Egatha's Patient

One of the patients we are presently helping is living with her elderly husband who was recently diagnosed with CA in need of cycles of one-day chemotherapy. Without an income, she can't even afford to pay the 60 USD patient part of her hospitalization bill. She was very grateful to Egatha for covering three consecutive sessions of her chemotherapy.

May 2022 Egatha's Patient ANONYMOUS



The woman depicted on your right is tasked with supporting her family. Many families in Lebanon depend on a few to take care of many. In this case, her family members deal with chronic diseases as well. However, Egatha now has the privilege of alleviating this woman's burden by providing monthly support for all of her family's needs



Help us keep the momentum going!

We loved having you attend our fundraiser! It is important to us that we keep the energy for our mission alive. Please consider the following:

- Share our monthly newsletters with your loved ones
- · Give feedback on our latest fundraiser in the survey we sent out
- Follow and like our posts on our Instagram and Facebook